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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

A1

DESIGNER SUITE

02 - Designer Suite - 03

COMMUNITY
VIEW

2nd FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

401.92 SQF
37.34 SQM

Terrace

74.27 SQF
6.90 SQM

Total Area

476.19 SQF
44.24 SQM
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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

B1

DESIGNER SUITE WITH
PLUNGE POOL

03 - Designer Suite - 12

COMMUNITY
VIEW

3rd FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

423.88 SQF
39.38 SQM

Terrace

232.60 SQF
21.61 SQM

Total Area

656.49 SQF
60.990 SQM
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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

A1

ONE BEDROOM TOWNHOUSE
WITH PLUNGE POOL

01 - Townhouse - 01

COMMUNITY
VIEW

1st FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

765.31 SQF
71.10 SQM

Terrace

784.79 SQF
72.91 SQM

Total Area

1550.11 SQF
144.01 SQM
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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

A1

ONE BEDROOM TERRACE
HOME

14 - Terrace Home - 05

COMMUNITY
VIEW

16th FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

769.61 SQF
71.50 SQM

Terrace

270.71 SQF
25.15 SQM

Total Area

1040.33 SQF
96.65 SQM
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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

A1

ONE BEDROOM TERRACE
HOME WITH PLUNGE POOL

16 - Terrace Home - 01

COMMUNITY
VIEW

16th FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

766.49 SQF
71.21 SQM

Terrace

499.76 SQF
46.43 SQM

Total Area

1266.26 SQF
117.64 SQM
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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

A2

ONE BEDROOM PENTHOUSE

16 - Penthouse - 02

COMMUNITY
VIEW

16th FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

785.98 SQF
73.02 SQM

Terrace

60.38 SQF
5.61 SQM

Total Area

846.36 SQF
78.63 SQM
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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

A2

TWO BEDROOM PENTHOUSE

14 - Penthouse - 02

COMMUNITY
VIEW

14th FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

851.10 SQF
79.07 SQM

Terrace

222.05 SQF
20.63 SQM

Total Area

1073.16 SQF
99.7000 SQM
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DISCLAIMER

All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer re-
serves the right to make revisions. The units are taken from the typical floor of the building and columns may vary in size depending on 
the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies 
depending on which floor and which orientation the unit is located within the building to comply with the building authority regulations

A2

TWO BEDROOM SKY VILLA
WITH PLUNGE POOL

30 - Sky Villa - 02

COMMUNITY
VIEW

30th FLOOR

A Project By

Suite

1436.56 SQF
133.47 SQM

Terrace

631.52 SQF
58.68 SQM

Total Area

2068.08 SQF
192.14 SQM




